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I would like to start off by taking this time to reflect on all
the friendships and support I have had here at Sterling Stamping. I
still remember my first day coming through the turnstiles at SSP,
not knowing what the future held. Looking back today, I realize
that I have been blessed in more ways than I could ever have
imagined.

The friendships that I have made along the way with all
members, will last a lifetime. The support I’ve gotten from the
membership over the past 28 plus years, will never be forgotten.
There are truly no words I can say that could express the gratitude
and thankfulness I have for each and every member here at
Sterling Stamping.

I have thoroughly enjoyed serving you these past 18 years,
and look forward to serving you in the years to come. To my
supporters, I thank you from the bottom of my heart. Your support
has meant everything to me. To all members, your energy and
demand for change, has me dêtermihedniöre thañêver töbrin
about the changes you want to see implemented at the next stop on
my journey as your New Region 1 Assistant Director Under the
Leadership of Director English in serving this Great Membership
of the UAW

In Solidarity,

Raymond Pecoraro
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